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Comments: The re-building of the powerline system is a good project to have go forward to completion based on

the benefits stated.  However, there could be one potential conflicted that may have been overlooked.  

There are river crossings of the transmission lines and I did not see if these crossing points were considered as

potential dipping sites for water buckets by helicopters during suppression actions or the marking of the

transmission lines for visibility for helicopter pilots safety if near potential water dipping sites.  

A review by knowledgeable fire aviation individual(s) would be valuable at this time.

Thank you for the opportunity to participate.


